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NOTICE SOLICITING COMMENTS 
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  On July 9, 2004, Staff of the Department of Public 

Service submitted a “Staff Report” summarizing comments received 

in this proceeding and presenting its recommendation for a final 

round of comments by the parties.  The Staff Report is on file 

with the Secretary to the Commission and is available for public 

inspection during the normal business hours.  A copy of the 

Staff Report is available for download on the internet at the 

following web address: 

http://www.dps.state.ny.us/July_9_04_staff_report_03E0640.pdf  

  The Commission will entertain one round of comments 

from the parties on the Staff Report.  The comments shall be 

served on all active parties in this proceeding by 

July 29, 2004.  An original and five copies of such comments 

shall be sent to Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary, New York State 

Public Service Commission, Three Empire State Plaza, Albany, New 

York 12223-1350.   

 

 

 

  (SIGNED)    JACLYN A. BRILLING 
            Secretary 
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